
COMMENT FORM

Thank you for attending this evening’s Open House. Please use this form to share any additional comments 
about the project or questions you may have. You can leave your completed form at the Welcome Table or 
with any project team representative.

Name:

Address:

Email: Phone:

I would like to receive North Hamilton Crossing email updates (be sure to include your email address)

How did you hear about tonight’s Open House? (check all that apply)

North Hamilton Crossing website

Word of Mouth

Other (please specify)

Newspaper Ad

Newspaper Article

Social Media

Mailer sent to my house

City Email/Newsletter

City/BCTID website

BUT NW Washington/W. Elkton/N.B | PID 120771

Radio/TV Flyer

NW WASHINGTON ROUNDABOUTS

How often do you travel in the project area?

How familiar are you with using roundabouts?

Which feature of this project interests you most? 

Daily Several times a week Every few weeks Every few months

Very familiar Somewhat familiar Not very familiar I’ve never used one

Roundabouts Shared-use path Sidewalk Enhanced pedestrian 
crossing across 
NW Washington Blvd.

(over)



Following tonight’s meeting, questions and comments can be submitted to Pat Yingling, P.E., Senior Civil 
Engineer for the City of Hamilton, by mail, email or phone:

City of Hamilton | 345 High Street | Hamilton, OH 45011 | Pat.Yingling@hamilton-oh.gov | 513-785-7271

QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS
Use the space below to share any additional questions or comments you may have about the project. 


